
1st February 2017  
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
We are very excited about launching our second Ingleby Mill Primary School Science 
Fair!  As last year, the children will be asked to research, design, investigate and 
create a science project that will reflect their interests and enthusiasm for a 
particular topic. 
 
There was such a fantastic response last year and the range of projects was amazing.  
Everything from how our eyes work to building a working radio!  The project could be 
anything at all, as simple as a poster or practical models, drawings or photographs, 
showing what you have learned. 
 
We want to encourage all children to participate in a science based investigation, 
whatever their age, to create a project that interests them and grabs their 
imagination and enthusiasm, linked to our new school motto ‘Imagine, Make a 
difference, Persevere, Succeed.’  We want to showcase and celebrate individual 
learners, share success and dedication.  For the children to see themselves as 
scientists and how important science is in our lives. 
 
This will be a home based project, including the half term holidays, and we are sure 
you will enjoy learning alongside your child and supporting and having fun with their 
learning. 
 
This year we would also like to invite parents into school to share an afternoon of 
practical science with your child’s class and to showcase and share your science topic.  
The projects can be brought into school on Monday 13th March and will be shared and 
displayed in your child’s year group or team.  Your team half termly letter will give  
more details of when you are invited to school. 
 
If anyone would like some help thinking of ideas or to just come along for an informal 
chat, I will be available after school on Tuesday 7th and 21st February from 3.30 pm – 
4.30 pm. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your class teacher or 
come and speak to me. 
 
 
Miss Readman – Science Co-ordinator 



 


